
I oppose SB 2307 and I would ask that you defeat this piece of legislation.  
 
I love libraries. As a child I loved to read and that was something we also gave to our children. This bill 
would diminish my rights in this realm. Certain materials would be “locked up.”  
 
It is unclear who makes these determinations. Also, there is no information on what exactly libraries 
need to do to comply. This drives up costs and takes time from library staff. Finally, in the 2023 session a 
bill was passed that seems to already handle this issue.  
 
I oppose this bill. 
 
Thanks for your consideration 
 
Glenn Muske 
419 E Wachter Ave, Bismarck  
gamuske@gmail.com 
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